

NEWS

El Camino College | Public Relations & Marketing Department 16007 Crenshaw Blvd., Torrance, CA 90506

Contact: Ann M. Garten, Director, Community Relations Telephone: (310) 660-3406 | Email: agarten@elcamino.edu

For Immediate Release

November 3, 2016

El Camino Community College District Board of Trustees Approves Resolution Supporting Proposition 55

The El Camino Community College District Board of Trustees approved a resolution in support of Proposition 55 at its October 17 meeting.

Proposition 55 will be on the Nov. 8 ballot and will extend Proposition 30's income tax rates for an additional 12 years, to continue funding the Education Protection Account.

It is estimated that Proposition 55 will provide an additional \$8 billion per year to fund K-12 school systems, community colleges and health care programs. The Community College League of California supports Proposition 55, in addition to many community colleges throughout the state.

To read the full text of the resolution view:

www.boarddocs.com/ca/ecccd/Board.nsf/files/AEGSC371F734/\$file/Resolution_%20Prop%2055.pdf